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GAO United States 
General Account1n1 Office 
WuhlnltOn, O.C. 20M8 

Office of the General Counsel 

B-235759 

June 7, 1989 

The Honorable Dante B. Fascell 
Chairman, Committee on Foreign Affairs 
House of Representatives 

Dear Mr. Chairman: 

Your letter of May 25, 1989 requested a copy of a 

General Accounting Office investigation report concerning 

the invol vemen·t of Mr. in an Israeli 

transmitter project funded by the Board for International 

Broadcas ting. A copy of a letter dated July 28, 1988 from 

Alan s. Zuckerman, Deputy Assistant General Counsel, to 

John Lindburg, General Counsel of the Board for 

International Broadcasting, discussing this matter is 

enclosed. 

Sincerely yours, 

Robert H. Hunter 
Associate General Counsel 

Enclosure 




